

July 23, 2024

The LaVale Civic Improvement Association PO Box 3001 LaVale, MD 21504-3001

Dear LaVale Civic Improvement Association,

On behalf of the Allegany County Library Board of Trustees and the library staff, we thank you for your donation in the amount of \$360.00 for the purchase of mushroom mulch for the LaVale Library. The purchase of the mulch was made on July 2nd from Ebyland. We have enclosed a copy of the order for your reference.

Kate Metzger has been working hard, volunteering her personal time, to improve the landscaping, focusing her efforts on the front of the building to start. It is a growing (literally) testament to Kate's love of the Library and of nature and family traditions, and it is wonderful to have some financial support to bring her vision for what the outside grounds *could* become into being.

We appreciate your ongoing support of the LaVale Library. Please accept our warmest thanks for your thoughtfulness and our best wishes for a safe and healthy future.

Sincerely,

Lisa McKenney

Administrative Services Director